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February 25, 2022 
 
 
 

GOLDCLIFF SECURES CONTRACTOR FOR DRILLING AT KETTLE VALLEY 
 
 

Vancouver, B.C. – George Sanders, President of Goldcliff Resource Corporation (“Goldcliff” or the 
“Company”) (GCN: TSX.V, GCFFF: OTCBB PINKS) announces that the Company has entered 
into an agreement with Hardrock Diamond Drilling Ltd. for the drilling of a minimum of 1,500 metres 
at the Kettle Valley gold/silver project, near Rock Creek, B.C. Mobilization will commence as soon 
as weather conditions permit low cost access, likely in late April. 
 
 
Warner Gruenwald, P. Geo., a qualified person as defined by National Instrument 43-101, has 
approved the technical content of this news release. 

 

 
 
For further information, please contact George W. Sanders, President, at 250-764-8879, toll free at 
1-866-769-4802 or email at info@directroyalty.com. 
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George W. Sanders, President 

 
Neither TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Service Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accept 
responsibility for the adequacy or the accuracy of this news release. 

 

 


